
FSO-PE report 
Inbox 
Search for all messages with label Inbox 
Remove label Inbox from this conversation 

 
Gordon Thomas <pugbytes@gmail.com> 
 

1:24 PM (0 
minutes 

ago) 

 
 
 
 

to stevesumner66, Cono, Judy, David, me 

 
 

Hi Steve, 
I am submitting this PE report for Buddy for May  since he was 
incapacitated with health issues. 
1) Buddy Casale and Gordon  Thomas did a Boat Safety presentation at the Dunedin 
Community Center May 1st for  the  Dunedin Rotary Club luncheon. There were about 
25 members in attendance. 
2) We had a Boat America Safe Boating class on  May 18th and 19th from 9AM to 1 pm 
each of those days at the Dunedin Marina. We had 11 students and all passed the test. 
 I have submitted the info for them  to receive their cards and input our class activity to 
auxdata II. These two events were all done during the many other  National Safe 
Boating Week activities we were involved in that month.  
3) I also had PE live interviews with Charlie Belcher on Fox News discussing boat 
safety tips and National Safe Boating Week. Other live  interviews were WFLA, City of 
Dunedin, and BayNews 9. 
4) We are also preparing for two weekends of the Boat America classes this month of 
June and a "Water n Kids" boat safety  presentation at the  Dunedin Library on June 
12th along with some fun games related to water safety. 
-- 
Gordon Thomas, FC 
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Dunedin Flotilla 11-10 
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